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Your Committee for 2024/2025

President - Barry White, Vice President - Richard Farrant,

Secretary - Roger Milburn, Treasurer - John Hetherington,

Captain - Jim Cooper, Vice Captain - Rob Jaeger,

General Committee - David Martin, David Macallister, Kate Pugh, 

Joe Wilson, Ian Bloodworth

Match Committee Rep - Jim Cooper

Greens Committee Rep - Geoff Peters

IVGA Rep - Richard Farrant

Seaside and Valley Tournament Director - Jeff Lynch

Trevor Bell Memorial Shield Co-ordinator - Jim Cooper


KGC Vets Championship 2024

Congratulations to Warren Jones (Gross Winner) and Jeff Lynch (Net 
Winner) on their respective achievements.


Trevor Bell Memorial Shield

Jamberoo pulled ahead of The Links Shell Cove in the final round at 
Wollongong and so they are the 2024 winners of this competition. 
Kiama made ground in the latter rounds to finish in 4th place, 3 points 
behind Port Kembla. A big thank you to KGC member David Fayn who 
sponsored the team via the provision of shirts. Look out in early 2025 
for information to show your interest in participating in this event.


Seaside and Valley Tournament 2024

Another successful tournament was held under the guidance of 
tournament director, Jeff Lynch.This was the rookie year for Jeff and he 
is to be congratulated on the superb organisation which allowed the 
tournament to run so smoothly. 

The major trophy winners were:

NSWVGA Shield (36 Holes)

Men - Brendan McCann (Fox Hills), Women - Wendy Elliott (Kiama)

54 Hole Stableford

Men - Rick Chanells (Kiama), Women - Allison Ryan (Kurri)


For individual 18 hole winners and other prizes, go to nswvga.com.au, 
click on results and then on Seaside and Valley Tournament.



